
                                                                                       

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                        T                                                                                       

         

Call for Proposals 
UPDATED: NEW CONFERENCE DATES 

November 4-5, 2022 
 

TEAL Newfoundland and Labrador (formerly TESL-NL) is calling for proposals for our 2022 
conference to be held at 10:00am-4:00pm on November 4-5 (Newfoundland Time). The 
conference is free to all thanks to funding support from Memorial University.  

Participation will be hybridl with onsite sessions and virtual sessions. Mainstream teachers and 
international participants are all welcome. Local TESL NL members will meet for the AGM on 
site. 

The conference theme is Teaching ESL through the Pandemic: Reflections and New Realities.   

Any topics related to our theme are welcome. Topics on anti-racism, blended learning, educator 

efficacy and burnout are of particular interest. Presentations may be in person, via livestream, 

or pre-recorded, in the format of  

● Single paper presentations  

● Panel presentations (3-5 presenters on a self-coordinated topic) 

● Workshops (hands-on activities) 

● Webinars (demo of instructional approaches) 

 

Presenters will be able to use audience engagement features such as polling, hands-up, Q & A, 

and screen sharing in virtual sessions. Content of presentations may be research based, 

practical experience sharing, or policy analysis.  

Please submit proposals to teslnl@hotmail.com by September 5 indicating your preferred type 

of presentation. Proposals for single paper presentations should be no more than 200 words. 

Panel presentations should include a brief summary of all presentations and titles (300 words 

maximum). Please include your name, affiliation and contact information. 

TEAL-Newfoundland and Labrador 
Dr. Xuemei Li, President 
Dr. Martha Trahey, Vice President 
 
Email: teslnl@hotmail.com    
TESL NL is the provincial affiliate 
of TESL Canada 
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